
 

In response to the questionnaire the following steps have been taken so far: 

• Events for parents to attend with covid restrictions now eased: end of year class assemblies for all 

children and a sports day event with family picnic 

• Workshops for parents planned for academic year 2022/23 to support understanding of, for example, 

our new phonics scheme and use of the White Rose Maths scheme of work 

• Review of communication and how learning is shared with parents over the year 

• Reviewing special roles and how meetings and activities are managed to provide a greater range of 

opportunities for the children for example play leaders and junior online safety officers. 

Strongly 

agree

Tend to 

agree

Tend to 

disagree

Strongly 

disagree

Don’t 

know 

1 My child is happy at school. 59 35 6

2 My child feels safe at school. 65 29 6

3 My child makes good progress at school. 53 41 6

4 My child is well looked after at school. 59 41

5 My child is taught well. 53 35 6 6

6 My child receives appropriate homework for their age. 35 59 6

7 The school ensures pupils are well behaved. 53 29 17

8 The school deals effectively with bullying. 29 35 35

9 The school is well managed and led. 47 41 6 6

10 The school responds well to any concerns I raise. 76 18 6

11 I receive valuable information about my child. 41 41 12 6

12 Would you recommend the school to another parent? 71 18 12

The Bythams Primary School is good because…

Inclusive and fun place to learn

Smaller class sizes means a more tailored education can be given.

Good communication, opportunties for children to participate in activities

If I have needed to raise an issue, I have been able to meet with staff and explain my concerns.

I feel that the school works for the benefit of the children and that the heart of what you do is for their benefit first and foremost.

Teaching staff very friendly and approachable. Great opportunities for learning

Strong culture of care. It cares for and nurtures all pupils. It sees every child as an individual. Child welfare is prioritised

School effectively embeds their values in their school culture

Staff are fantastic, skilled at their profession and have their pupils' wellbeing at the heart of all they do.

The opportunities on offer for the students is fantastic.

We couldn't be happy with the primary school education they have received.

The Bythams Primary School would be better if...

They involved families with events. This stopped with covid and never took back off.

Thought more about pastoral care and how their actions can affect children's mentality. 

We had a bit more access to the teachers, especially for parents evening.

Children with additional needs received attention required to allow for a fair and happy environment for all

Perhaps more could be made of certain roles or achievements

Keen to see creative curriculum and experienced based learning maintained.

Improve information regarding children's progress/what they are working on, more frequently throughout the year.

Laura Martin                          Jeremy Millar

Head Teacher                        Chair of Governors

Parent Questionnaire: May 2022 Analysis                                                                                                                                        

Your views are really important to us and can help us make The Bythams a better place for your child.

  
The questionnaires were distributed prior to May half term. 17 questionnaires were completed and returned. The results are as follows: (All  

values are as a percentage).


